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THE CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

P.O. Box 2008 • New Britain, Connecticut 06050 • (203) 827-7700
RESOLUTION

•

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

concerning

REESTABLISHMENT OF THE CONNECTICUT REVIEW

September 13, 1985

The Connecticut Review was published for a number of years under
the auspices of the Board of Trustees for the Connecticut State
Colleges but publication was halted in the mid-1970's due't.o, ..
budgetary austerity, and

The Connecticut Review during its years of publication provided a
highly appropriate vehicle for the presentation of scholarly
works by faculty members and enjoyed a good reputation as a
scholarly journal, and

The attainment of university status has brought to the attention
of the CSU faculty and administration the need to provide
encouragement for scholarly work within the university, and this
has led to numerous requests to re-establish the Connecticut
Review, therefore be it

That the Trustees of the Connecticut State University authorize
the renewed publication on a semi-annual basis of the Connecticut
Review under the auspices of the Connecticut State University,
and be it

That the Trustees of the Connecticut State University authorize
the President of the Connecticut State University to approve the
expenditure of funds for the editorial, production, and
distribution costs of the Connecticut Review, and be it

That the Trustees authorize the President of the Connecticut
State University to appoint an editorial board and an advisory
board for the Connecticut Review and, in consultation with the
editorial board, to appoint an Editor and Associate Editor, and
be it

That the editorial board appointed by the President of the
Connecticut State University shall submit an annual report on the
operation of the publication to the advisory board and to the
President, who in turn shall submit an annual report to the
Trustees.
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